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Oregon should be proud that it makes every effort to enable every voter to cast a 

vote, regardless of Election Day job duties that render in person voting challenging or 

impossible, regardless of access to a car to get to a voting place, regardless of 

disability making in person voting a barrier to voting. We do not have a voter fraud 

problem. This is a bill that serves to create problems, not solve them. 


